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From: Steven Falkner <stevenfalkner@hotmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 16, 2010 5:38 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex RIN30AC61

I believe retail forex traders should have the freedom to choose the amount of leverage that fits
their risk level. The proposed leverage change would only force many traders to close or move
their trading accounts out of the US.
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